Essex Corinthian Yacht Club

Bell §

UPCOMING ENTERTAINMENT & EVENTS

October 4th - 18th: Tri-Club Regatta Series

October 5th - December 7th: Fall Frostbiting
November 1st: Commodores' Gala & 30th Anniversary
November 30th: Trees in the Rigging

Refer to our event calendar on our website at www.essexcorinthian.orq for event details!

OFFSHORE UPDATE

Fall has arrived in the Connecticut River Valley, yet there is no slacking off in offshore
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VIEW FROM THE BRIDGE

Dear Friends,

September 9 marked the 30th anniversary of ECYC's first commissioning
ceremony, which occurred in our present location, in 1984. As announced
earlier, we will commemorate this momentous occasion and the history of
ECYC at the Annual Commodores' Gala on November 1st. Our capable anc
enthusiastic entertainment crew is hard at work planning the event, and will
send out a detailed invitation soon.

October 14 Issue
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yes, we are now moving on to other events:

Ideal 18s - Fall Frostbiting November 5th to December 7th

Fall Frostbiting is starting on Sunday, October 5th.

Please contact Fleet Captain Jon Gibbs for crew
assignments!

As you know, ECYC is now the proud owner of a
third Ideal 18. Ideal 18 sailing has become an
integral part of ECYC and we are proud to have
another boat available in our fleet. The fund drive
« for the new Ideal 18 continues, so if you have not
: ; already done so, please consider making a small
donation to help us maintain the fleet. Everyone is invited to sail these boats!

The Ideal 18s are a great element of our boating tradition, and are a lot of fun. They teach
new skills even to accomplished "big boat" sailors. Anyone interested in trying their hand
on the tiller, contact Jon, Cindy or Ed for details and opportunities to experience these
small agile boats.

Please remember that in order to use ECYC's Ideal 18s, you must be approved by the
Fleet Captain or one of the authorized club members (Ed Birch, Cindy Gibbs), and sign a
waiver before boarding any of our boats. Please also be advised that there is no smoking
or alcohol consumption permitted while on the docks or sailing our boats!

Tri-Club River Race Series 2014

The Tri-Club River Race Series is starting on Saturday, October 4th, with the EYC-
sponsored Willets Memorial Regatta, followed by our own Clarke Memorial Regatta on the
11th, and finally, the Birch Memorial Regatta (PYC) on October 18th.

For more information on each race please go to our "Racing" page
at www.essexcorinthian.org/tom-clark-memorial-race.html

Cross-Sound Challenge Recap

What can | say.... | was blown away by the enthusiasm exhibited by all the participants in
the Cross-Sound Challenge on September 20th!

We welcomed 34 boat entries and over 180 people to the post-race party!

Terry Stewart has a more detailed review below, but | want to
thank EVERYONE who donated, helped, participated and simply
attended the event! We were so pleased to hear people comment
that this was the best regatta and most fun post-race party they
had attended in a long time! We had fabulous sponsors and are
extremely grateful for their generous partnership.

Planning for 2015 has already started, if you have any ideas,
suggestions, comments or anything else you'd like to contribute, please feel free to contact
me at any time.

Photos, Anecdotes, Memorabilia:

We want the celebration to be all about you and your fellow club members!
Toward that end, please help us by sharing old photographs, memorabilia
and anecdotes with us for inclusion in the event. We are looking for photos
7] of original club members' boats in particular,

" | and/or sail numbers. If anyone has old club
rosters, please let us know - we would like to
scan the covers for use at the celebration!

Any photos or memorabilia will be carefully
handled and returned. You can share a story
by phone message or email, or by telling your
story to Cheryl Arndt or any BOG member.
Please help us make the anniversary special
by sharing your memories!

Regattas:

The Cross Sound Challenge was held on Saturday, September 20th - the
last weekend of summer. The bluebird day felt like early fall in New England
with a slight chill in the fresh morning air that gave way to a warm afternoon
with a freshening southerly. Exactly what we had hoped to get for the XSC
Regatta. It was a big day for our Club and the wind gods smiled on us (okay
- it might have been something closer to a smirk than a smile).

There have been so many of
our members that have
worked so hard for so many
years to grow this event from
an idea into an ECSA
sanctioned regatta, that it
would be impossible to name
them all. Working together, we achieved a spectacular turnout of 34 PHRF
boats in four classes, over a dozen corporate sponsors, an enthusiastic and
competent Race Committee, and an absolutely amazing after-party, all in
celebration of our Club's 30th Anniversary and our rich yachting history.
This, by the way, is exactly what we set out to do. Given the talent,
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dedication and ambition that is embodied within our Corinthian membership,
I must tell you that | was not surprised for one moment that this great event
came together the way that it did. We have set a new standard for regattas

in our area, and we will go onward and upward from here.

Ideal 18 Pledge Update: IDE@GLIS
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Photos from the Cross Sound Challenge will be posted online in a special photo
gallery soon!

Fall Hamburg Cove Raft-Up Recap

With 13 boats (well, to be honest 12 1/2 boats if you count a Trinka...) this fall's Hamburg
Cove Raft-Up must have been the biggest one | have been to since joining ECYC! Some
members have even said it was the largest one ever... Thank you to everyone who came
by boat or as crew on one of the participating vessels. We also celebrated two members'
birthdays, which was literally the icing on the cake! Thank you to everyone who attended,
brought food and drinks and participated in boat-hopping on a great afternoon in Hamburg
Covel!

Thank you again to everyone who has stepped up to the plate to help us turn our boating
events into the best along the River!

Ruth Emblin

Rear Commodore

ECYC Racing Update

2014 Cross Sound Challenge Recap - ECYC Skippers take honors in each
class!

ECYC played host to the 2014 Cross Sound Challenge on Saturday, September 20. sailing
into a perfect fall day on the Sound. We welcomed an impressive fleet of 34 boats, divided

into a spinnaker, Nonsuch and two cruising classes.

goal of raising the purchase price of $11,000. We'd really, really to raise
another $3,000 to put us over the top on the purchase and put a little extra
into a fund dedicated to maintenance of the fleet. If you have not sentin a
pledge, please consider doing so soon!

If you have a suggestion for a name for new the boat to compliment Nautilus
and Dragonfly, please jot it down and return it to Elaine when sending in
your next monthly remittance. We'll review all suggestions and announce
the winning name and winning namer.

Make October a great month,

Tim Brewer

Commodore
Essex Corinthian Yacht Club

Galley News

We hope you have been enjoying the special menus created by Chef Ed at The
Corithian Cafe! We will continue posting menu updates at our website over the
course of the year. Check back often to see what is new:
www.essexcorinthian.org/Dining.html

The Dining Room continues to exude a happy
buzz during Wednesday Night Jazz and Friday
night dinners. And the spectacular late
summer/early fall weather has offered a special
treat for Sunday brunch diners. We hope you
enjoyed last weekend's festive Oktoberfest
menu. Be sure to mark your calendars to join us
for the French-themed dinner on Friday,
October 17th. Please let us know your ideas for
a particular cuisine.

A bientot!

Hollis Barry
8 Galley Liaison
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The majority of the fleet were ECYC boats joined by others from the North Cove, Hamburg
Cove, Niantic Bay, Duck Island, Essex, and Pettipaug Yacht Clubs. Other crews hailed
from the Essex Station of the Cruising Club of America, Off Soundings, and Cove Landing
Marina. Traveling the farthest was Zefiro Torna (Norman Angus) from the Old Greenwich
Yacht Club. The fleet ranged from serious racing yachts to casual cruisers to a beautiful
Sparkman & Stevens 48 sloop piloted by John Leonard of Cove Landing Marina. John was
an early member of ECYC and today manages our Hamburg Cove mooring.

We also welcomed several ECYC boats to their first Eastern Connecticut Sailing
Association points race. A points race is a sanctioned ECSA regatta that counts towards
seasonal honors, thus requiring a high standard of race management by our Race
Committee.

Our Race Committee was led on the water by Vice Commodore Steve Rodstrom who
provided his Bertram 28, "Osprey", as the RC boat. We engaged Greg Gilmartin and
Frank Murphy of the Mystic Mudheads as our Primary Race Officials. Also helping on
board Osprey was Cate Beckstein.

Osprey was assisted by a mark boat manned by Adam McEwen and the chase boat, "Alto
Mare", Donna and Eric Altomare's 38 foot motor yacht, assisted on board by Past Vice
Commodore Don Shannehan.

The start line was just south of Fenwick and west of the Outer Light. The race course was
indeed a "Cross Sound Challenge", requiring the fleet to proceed through a "gate" bound
by Bell 8 (the namesake of our newsletter) and the buoy marking the end of Long Sand
Shoal. From the gate, the course took the fleet to a turning mark located just north of
Truman Beach on the north fork between Orient Point and Greenport.

The fleet met a brisk southerly breeze on the trip south to Truman Beach, challenging
crews to manage shifting winds and a ebb tide as they approached the mark. On the chase
boat, Eric, Donna and Don were entertained watching the fleet go around the mark, some
better than others!

Once by the mark, boats hoisted every piece of canvas they could for a rousing downwind
run back to the gate and then home to the finish line off Fenwick.

After finishing, boat crews returned to ECYC for what many said was one of the best
parties on the ECSA circuit. The club was packed on both floors sharing stories from the
day in anticipation of the announcement of results.

We are grateful for the numerous sponsors who made the overall event a major success.
The 2014 sponsors were:

Did You Know?

It's not too early to start your holiday event planning.
Be sure to consider hosting your event at the ECYC drawing on Coastal
Cooking's mouthwatering savory and sweet seasonal offerings.

We want your feedback about our galley
activities.

Please let us know what you think!

Email Hollis at
galleyliaison@essexcorinthian.org

FEEDBACK

We want to know what you
think about our galley!

Early Fall Galley Hours:

Wednesday through Saturday Lunch - 11:30 am - 2:00 pm

Sunday Brunch - 11:00 am - 2:00 pm (may be extended on special
occasions)

Wednesday Night Dinner & Jazz 6:00 pm to 8:30 pm (music starts at 7 pm)
Friday Night Dinner Service - 6:00 pm - 8:30 pm

Miscellaneous:

e Members wishing to keep their dinghy in the club's
rack in the upper parking lot require a club decal =
available from Elaine at the office.

e The Nominating Committee, consisting of Jane
Pfeffer, Val Votto and Terry Stewart as Chair, is seeking interested
and motivated members for service on the Board of Governors.
Please contact Jane, Val or Terry for more information!

MEMBERS OF THE MONTH

September 9th, 2014 marked the 30th anniversary of the founding of the Essex
Corinthian Yacht Club by an enterprising group of Essex Sailors.

This month we recognize and salute those founders who today still serve as active
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Platinum Sponsors:

Essex Wellness Clinic - Fitness on the Water

(also provided a massage chair for free 15-minute massages at the party)
North Sails (sailcloth envelopes and raffle gifts)

Taghkanic Communications (paper goods, serve ware, libations, raffle gifts)

Gold Sponsors:

Essex Savings Bank

Payroll Unlimited - East Coast Benefits

Chester Point Marina

Jennifer & Jane Associates

EB Exterminating

That's The Spirit (party libations)

Brewer Dauntless Shipyard (discounted moorings and slips)

Real McCoy Rum (rum tasting)
Coastal Cooking Company (fabulous carrot cakes)

Silver Sponsors:
Old Lyme Marina
Prestige Yacht Sales
Walier Chevrolet

Bronze Sponsors:

Chrisholm Marina

Boatique USA

Just Clean Fuel

Fisher's Island Lemonade (Fisher's Island Lemonade 4-packs for winners)

We also thank the many members who donated sides, desserts, raffle gifts and more
towards the post-race party!

We can be extremely proud ECYC boats took top honors in two of the four classes and
were "in the money" in all classes.

The results:

Class A- NS

Celebration (Jeff Going)
Mentor (Mark Kondracky)
Inspirit (Skip Haskins)
Star Ship Il (John Parunak)
Calista (Clinton Hughes)
Liberty (John Valois)

Arran (Terry Stewart)
Genesis (Rod Hartung)

. Calypso (Stan Kolber)

DNF Bella Vita (Chris Voegeli)
DNF Irish Lady (Bill St. John)
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Class B - NS

1. Hot Fudge (Richard Glassman)
2. Counterpoint (Dan Watts)

3. Dorian (Chris Morano)

4. Tartuca (Peter Emblin)

mempers o1 the Club.

Pictured on September 9th, 1984 a the first commissioning of the club, from left to
right, joined by then club chaplain Josh Crowell of the First Congregational Churck
in Essex:

Alan Wasley

Dennis Walker, Past Commodore

Thomas "Danny" Daniells, Past Vice Commodore
Aj Wasley, our first Commodore

We will celebrate our 30th anniversary and salute our founders at the
Commodores' Gala on Saturday, November 1st. Watch for the official invitation
and sign-up details.

Every month, we want to highlight a particular member or members who has/have
fully embraced the Corinthian Spirit! If you would like to nominate someone for this
honor, please send an email with the name, photo (if you have one - or we will try

to find one) and a short description of why your nominee should be listed as the
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valour (Ernie vesser)

Kon Kiki (Tony Ferrandino)
Blue Bird (Harry Bird)

Free Spirit (Jim Francis)
Tesoro (Tim Brewer)

10. Duster (John Leonard)
11. Voyager (Jack Kingsbury

Class C- NS

ook wN =~

Bearcat (Jack Lombard)
Judith Marie (Joe Carroll)
Vienna (Bob Robinson)
Banshee (Bill Herlihy)
Stray Cat (Dan Ferrier)
Blue Heron (John Tracy)

ClassD-S
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In addition to the Race Committee, many thanks to our wonderful "ground crew" who made

Flo (Toby Doyle)

Snow Bird (Von Maffei)
Zefiro Torna (Norman Angus)
Euphoria (Doug McDonald)

Petrel (Jon Gibbs)
Blue Jacket (Bill Robinson)

the party possible:

e Rear Commodore Ruth Emblin who managed the event budget, designed the race
logo, RC and event shirts, produced the event and sponsor banners, arranged for

wonderful race trophies, secured numerous raffle prizes, and managed the event
overall.

e Membership Chair Val Votto for organizing the great post race party and rallying the

troops.

e Entertainment Chair Cheryl Arndt for organizing party food and drinks, and keeping
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Member of the Month to rearcommodore@essexcorinthian.org.

Who will be the Member of the Month for November 20147

Aye, Aye Partner! Meet Me At The Bridge Table!

Learn when to bid and when to pass. It's all in a Bridge Game, Tuesday
afternoons from 2 to 4 pm at ECYC. Members, non-members, expert
players, beginners join together to declare or defend the cards they are
dealt. The "play of the hand" at ECYC is meant to be relaxing and fun.

ECYC Bridge is approaching its fifth
year. Forty two players, to date,
come and go throughout the year.
Barbara Stacks, ECYC member,
started the Bridge Group in 2010-
2011. Barbara recalls that ECYC
was one of the only clubs in the
area without a Bridge group. Now
that Bridge is established at ECYC
with strong member commitment,
camaraderie, and enthusiasm, the
game goes on. Players have
volunteered their time to send out
weekly email reminders, organize social events, develop a directory, provide
lessons, and always anticipate an enjoyable afternoon or evening on the
River together.

Interested in playing Bridge at ECYC?

Contact Barbara by phone: 860-581-8770
or by email: barbstacks@gmail.com

Come join us! It's fun!
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Earl Fowler and Mike Ingrassia for picking up and setting up the keg

Club Secretary Katherine Berry and Ellen Smoller for manning the bar.

Galley Liaison Hollis Berry for coordinating support from the Corinthian Café team.

and everyone else who helped with the organization!

Upcoming Events:
Tom Clark Memorial Race - Tri-Club River Race Series

A very special ECYC tradition is the annual Tom Clark Memorial Race on Saturday,
October 11th. The Clark Race is the second leg of the Tri-Club River Series held in
collaboration with the Essex Yacht Club's Thomas Willets Memorial Race on Saturday,
October 4th and the Pettipaug Yacht Club's Charles Birch Memorial Race.

Each race is named in honor of a special member from that Club. In our case, Tom Clark
was a renowned Essex sailmaker who was a friendly fixture among the Essex boating
community and early member of the club. He sadly passed away in 1988. Past
Commodore Jim Nash and his wife Liz donated the Clark Race Trophy in his memory and
the race has been run each year since 1991. Tom's wife Molly is one our club's two
honorary members (Dr. Robert Ballard is the other).

All ECYC sailors are encouraged to register and sail. Each race will feature a cruising
class (or classes depending on the fleet) for boats with PHRF ratings and an Ideal 18
class. The Clark Race will also be open to other one design classes like Lasers, 420's Blue
Jays, and MC Scows.

The Cruising boat with the best combined result across all three races will win the Tri Club
River Race Trophy currently held by Jeff Going and Ed Birch in Celebration.

The club will host an awards party following the race. For more details and the entry form,
please visit the Tom Clark Race page on our website
at http://www.essexcorinthian.org/tom-clark-memorial-race.html

Fall Frostbite Starts Sunday October 5

The 2014 Fall Frostbite season sails off Sunday, October 5th. ECYC's Ideal 18 and
Etchells racing crews will be back in action. Interested racers should contact Fleet Captain
Jon Gibbs to get on the crew schedule.

John Philip Sousa Award Nominations

Please let Rear Commodore Ruth Emblin of your nominations for the John Philips Sousa
Award, given to ECYC yacht that had the most impressive voyage of the year. We are
looking to the yachts that sailed the greatest distance from Essex.

Green Tip Of The Month

The boating season is slowly winding down for many of us in our area
(unless you are one of the lucky ones with a heater on board). Nevertheless
here is a list of tips to consider to keep your boating "clean and green"!

1. Prevent oily discharges from the Clean

bilge. Keep your engine well tuned
to prevent fuel and oil leaks. Secure
an oil absorbent pad or pillow in
your bilge and under your engine :
where drips may occur. Check the —

pads often, do not let them clog the C'feen

bilge pump, and dispose of them as

hazardous waste at a marina or

local hazardous waste collection center.

2. Spill-proof your oil changes. For oil changes, use an oil change pumg
to transfer oil to a spill-proof container. Wrap a plastic bag or
absorbent pad around the oil filter to prevent oil from spilling into the
bilge.

3. When fueling, stop the drops! Prevent fuel spills by filling fuel tanks
slowly and using absorbent pads or rags to catch drips and spills.
Don't "top off" or overflow your fuel tank. Leave the tank 10% empty
to allow fuel to expand as it warms.

4. Do not add soap. Never use soap to disperse fuel and oil spills. It
increases harm to the environment, and it is illegal.

5. Minimize boat cleaning and maintenance in the water. If possible,
save maintenance projects for the boatyard. When performing work
on the water minimize your impact by containing waste. Use tarps
and vacuum sanders to collect all drips and debris for proper
disposal.

6. Reduce toxic discharges from bottom paints. Minimize the discharge
of heavy metals found in soft-sloughing antifouling paints by using a
less toxic, or nontoxic antifouling paint. Use only non-abrasive
underwater hull cleaning techniques to prevent excessive paint
discharge. Remember, dry storage reduces the need for antifouling
paints and saves money.

7. Dispose of hazardous waste properly. Dispose of paints, batteries,
antifreeze, cleaning products, oil, oil filters and other hazardous

wiactae at a hazardniie waecta rnllartinn farilihy ar aviant
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Terry Stewart
Race Committee Chair &
Immediate Past Commodore

Email: racechair@essexcorinthian.org

House Committee Update:

I've been speaking of the "fall projects", well it's officially fall. Guess that means we should
get those activities in focus and on the docket for completion. Let's start with the normal

stuff: A/C units removed, cleaned, and stored; awning removal and stowed; fans removed;
deck umbrellas stowed; tables second coat of paint. | almost cringe as | say it, but an
added item on the "to do" list includes the main deck again requires a fresh coat of stain,
including the railings. I'm thinking the rental of a standup pad sander may afford the effort
more tolerable with greater results. Whereas there is no scheduled time to complete these
tasks at this time, | will be sending notice to committee members, and membership at large
soon requesting assistance.

It's also time to start thinking of tasks to be completed during the annual shutdown period
in January. The galley will be the primary attention area this year. Appliances will be
thoroughly cleaned, floor cleaned and sealed, refrigeration units professionally
reconditioned, walls painted, windows repaired and cleaned. There will be multiple work
days scheduled to complete these tasks, stay tuned.

Well that just about exhausts me for today, just thinking about what needs to be done. As
has always been the past, | know volunteers will be there to help out once the call goes
out.

Chuck Grusse

House Chair

Entertainment Committee Update:

Thanks to all who helped with the Cross Sound Challenge! It was fabulous and a great
time was had by all. We couldn't have pulled it of without your help. But don't stop now! We
are already working on the 30th Anniversary and Commodores' Gala. So save the date
November 1st! We are working on menu and details and will get it out to you soon in an
official invitation. Please make sure to RSVP in a timely fashion so we can plan efficiently!

The year has flown by and | don't know where the time has gone. | do know that none of
the events we plan could work without volunteers to help me put our ideas into actions. It's
just amazing what talent we have in our club, and | am more than happy to receive your
input!

You may have noticed that our flower boxes have been replanted, courtesy of Jen Grant.
The geraniums were donated to a charity for Essex’ sister town in Haiti. Jen offered to
replace the geraniums with chrysanthemums, just perfect for fall. Thanks, Jen!

8. Plan A-head! Manage sewage wastes properly. Never discharge
sewage within 3 miles of shore. Use harbor pump-out stations and
shore-side facilities. If you don't have an installed toilet, use a port-a-
potty and empty it at a harbor dump station or bathroom.

9. Stow it, don't throw it! Keep your trash on board. Never throw
cigarette bultts, fishing line, or any other garbage into the ocean. Take
advantage of shore-side facilities to recycle plastic, glass, metal, and
paper.

10. Reduce Greywater discharges. Use a phosphate-free biodegradable
soap to minimize the impacts of greywater on the marine

environment. Also minimize discharge by doing dishes and showers
on shore whenever possible.

Courtesy of www.earth911.com, a website for more ideas, less waste.

Happy and safe boating!

Ruth Emblin

Rear Commodore &
Fleet Communicator

WHAT'S NEW AT THE SHIP'S STORE:

Fall Is Here.... Need New Club Togs?

The Ship's
Store has all
types of
fleece
sweaters,
vests and
wind vests,
as well as
long-sleeved
shirts
available.

Come see the
Sailor Bag
models we
carry, from
small wristlets
to weekender
duffles. Sailorbags are great quality bags you will enjoy for a long time. Contact

Come see what's new at the Ship's Store!
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Our Fall rendezvous was a huge success with 13 boats joining the raft-up at Hamburg
Cove. Several sailboats and a large number of powerboats came, and we also welcomed
many non-boaters. And the weather couldn't have been better!

Finally, Jazz Nights will continue through October with Jos &
Friends and Jim Paradise. Jos & Friends will play on October 8th
and 22nd, and Jim Paradise will perform on the 15th and 29th,
finishing out our Jazz Music nights. Please come and enjoy cool
nights of culinary and musical delights!

If you have any questions or suggestions, please call me at 860
227-1363 or email me at events@essexcorinthian.org.

Cheryl Arndt

Entertainment Chair

Membership Update:

This year ECYC has been able to welcome a number of new members who we hope will
become integral parts of our Club. The efforts of all members in swelling our numbers are
greatly appreciated. Within the last ninety (90) days we gained fourteen (14) new
members, comprised of eight (8) memberships. Kudos to all of you who shared the
meaning of ECYC with others and encouraged them to join us; and to all of you who
became members, welcome.

Please remember that it is not too late in the year to encourage your friends,
acquaintances, business partners or for that matter your competitors to join us and
become part of our environment of good fellowship for active yachtsmen.

There will be a new member reception as part of the ECYC Decommissioning to be held
on Saturday, December 6, 2014

If you have any friends interested in joining ECYC, please encourage them to visit the club.

Membership opportunities are available, and Val will be glad to answer any questions you
or they may have!

For questions, please contact

Val Votto
Membership Chair
valerie@vottolaw.com

Jedil DICWEI 1Vl ugLdiid diiu privinyg!

This month's special:
Rocks Glasses $5 off a set of 4 (regular price $22 per set).

Still available, a limited stock of our Cross Sound Challenge event t-shirts.
Long-sleeved, white t-shirt with XSC logo on the back and ECYC burgee on
the front, $20 for sizes S through XL, $22 for XXL. Limited quantities, so get
yours while they last!

See Jean Brewer at the Ship's Store for all the new items she has added to the store's
selection and check back frequently for any new special offers!

The Essex Corinthian Yacht Club's Bell 8 Newsletter is a monthly publication issue«
by the Essex Corinthian Yacht Club of Essex, CT.

For general questions on ECYC please refer to our website at www.essexcorinthian.org,

email us at ecyc@essexcyc.org, or snail-mail to

Essex Corinthian Yacht Club
PO Box 759 - Essex, CT 06426
Telephone: (860) 767-3239

Contact Information for individual BoG Members is posted at
www.essexcorinthian.org/club-officers.html

Find us on Facebook at: www.facebook.com/EssexCorinthianYachtClub

Please note that schedules may change at any time without prior notice. ECYC and the
editor are not responsible for any errors or inaccuracies derived from information providec
by third parties.

Join our
Mailing List
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SHOP OCTOBER SPECTAL:
AT

ECYC!
$5 OFF SET OF ROCKS GLASSES

(regular $22/set)

Come stop by and see what's new at
the Ship's Store!

Personalization available
on all embroiderable
items. Ask for details!

I Special offer is valid for the month of October only.
I See the Ship's Store for more information!

Essex Corinthian Yacht Club | Novelty Lane | PO Box 759 | Essex, | CT | 06426
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